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Our annual MAGAZINE CAMPAIGN will be 

coming soon. There will be new products available. 

We are trying something new hoping for a successful 

campaign!   

 

Harvey High School is a NUT and SCENT free 

building. Please keep this in mind when purchasing 

snack and lunch supplies. 

 

Our Parent School Support Committee is in place. 

Returning PSSC members are: Serena Bradford (1st 

year of 2nd term), Brenda McKeen (1st year of 2nd 

term), Tanya Harris (2nd year) and Vicki Aube (2nd 

year). New to our fold are Kaitlin Pauley and 

Jennifer Little.  The committee meets approximately 

six times a year. Meeting dates are published herein.  

 

We have a few groups- some new, some returning- 

beginning for our students this year: 

1.  Mrs. Lynch is meeting weekly Mondays after 

school with middle school students to offer 

Marketplace.  Marketplace is an entrepreneurial 

project specifically geared to supporting charitable 

organizations. 

2.  Mrs. Vicki Aube and Mrs. Brenda McKeen are 

returning to head Green and Gold. Green and Gold 

members will meet Wednesdays from 6:30 – 8:00 

pm to begin planning for the winter show featuring 

drama and musical performances. Students from 

grades six through twelve are welcomed. 

3.  Ms. McCann is forming a high school Youth 

Community Action Group. This group’s mandate is 

to form a connection between the youth and the 

community. There will be presentations from 

community organizations to promote youth interest 

in local issues. The purpose of this group is to 

stimulate and promote youth interest in local issues 

and to serve as a forum for young people to express 

opinions and ideas. 

4.  Michelle Daniels (Nurse Practitioner) and Anne 

Boucher (RN) will be forming a Sexual Health 

Committee.  This committee will allow student voice 

to be heard where issues regarding sexual health at 

Harvey High School are concerned. This is a group 

for high school students. 

 

NP Michelle Daniels works in our school alternating 

Friday mornings. Tuesday mornings, weekly, one 

our our Health Centre nurses is on duty at HHS. 

 

If you have an interest in working with the youth in 

our school in any capacity, please contact Ms. 

Collicott at 366-2200 or email 

crysta.collicott@nbed.nb.ca. Volunteers in our 

school must complete a Volunteer Seminar where 

District policies will be discussed. Criminal Record 

and Vunerable Sector Checks must be completed by 

the RCMP in order to qualify as a volunteer. A 

Volunteer Seminar will be held on September 26 at 

7:00 pm. If you are interested in attending to 

complete the necessary paperwork, please register by 

calling or emailing. 

 

Soccer season and Cross Country season are in full 

swing.  Our middle school and high school soccer 

teams are now playing league games with playoffs 

later on in October.  As well, our cross country team 

is attending various meets.  Special thanks to our 

many new coaches for volunteering their time to 

coach these teams.  Continue to check under the 

“Extracurricular-Athletics” link on the HHS website 

for weekly updates on team schedules, practices, 

games and tournaments.  As usual, home games and 

events are also posted on the digital sign at the end 

of the HHS driveway. 

 

Christmas Mommies Organization sponsors the 

We’ve Got Your Back Program. Weekly, backpacks 

of food are sent home with students. If you are 

interested in having your child be part of this 

program, please contact Crysta Collicott to make 

those arrangements.  

CALENDAR 

Sept. 26   Volunteer Seminar 7:00 pm Register 

Oct. 2      Grade 7 and 9 Immunizations 

Oct. 8     Thanksgiving 

Oct. 22     PSSC Meeting 7:00 pm 

Nov. 9     K-8 No students- Professional Learning      

                (PL)     9-12 No students- Parent Teacher  

      Interviews (PTIs) Half day; Professional  

                Learning Half day    

        

    Crysta Collicott 

    Principal 
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